
City of Maple Ridge 
 

REPORT OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

July 21, 2020 
 
The report of the Public Hearing held in the Council Chambers of City Hall, 11995 Haney 
Place, Maple Ridge, British Columbia on July 21, 2020 at 8:00 p.m. 
 
PRESENT 
Elected Officials 
Mayor M. Morden 
Councillor J. Dueck 
Councillor K. Duncan  
Councillor C. Meadus 
Councillor G. Robson 
Councillor R. Svendsen 
Councillor A. Yousef 
 
 

Appointed Staff 
A. Horsman, Chief Administrative Officer 
D. Boag, General Manager Parks, Recreation & Culture  
C. Carter, General Manager Planning & Development  
Services 
C. Crabtree, Acting General Manager Corporate Services 
D. Pollock, General Manager Engineering Services  
S. Nichols, Corporate Officer 
Other Staff as Required 
C. Goddard, Director of Planning 

 
Mayor Morden called the meeting to order. The Corporate Officer explained the procedure and 
rules of order of the Public Hearing and advised that the bylaws will be considered further at 
the next Council Meeting on July 28, 2020. 
 
The Mayor then called upon the Director of Planning to present the following items on the 
agenda: 
 
1) 2019-310-RZ 
 11232 Dartford Street 
 
   Parcel 5 District Lot 278 Group 1 New Westminster District Reference Plan 64192 
 

Maple Ridge Zone Amending Bylaw No. 7603-2019 
 To rezone from C-4 (Neighbourhood Public House Commercial) to H-1 (Heritage 

Commercial) to allow for the continued operation of a stand-alone liquor store. 
 
The Director of Planning gave a detailed description providing information on the 
application. 
 
The Mayor called for speakers three times. 
 
There being no comment, the Mayor declared this item dealt with. 
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Having given all those persons whose interests were deemed affected by the matters 
contained herein a chance to be heard, the Mayor adjourned the Public Hearing at 8:09 p.m. 
 
 
 

   
____________________________ 

            M. Morden, Mayor 
 
Certified Correct 
 
 
 
______________________________  
S. Nichols, Corporate Officer 
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